
28th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I hope that you all enjoyed the holidays and that the children are looking forward to starting back at school. 
 
As we start the term, I thought that I would take the opportunity to inform you of what will be going on in 
Class 1. I have attached the curriculum overview for the Summer Term. We have an exciting term planned! 
 
PE will continue to take place on a Monday and Friday this term. Please can you send your child to school 

wearing their PE kit on those days. 
 
Your child will be continuing to bring home a range of resources to help them learn to read. Please can you 
make sure you choose some of the resources each day to support your child’s reading development. 
 
The weather can be changeable so please can you make sure that your child always brings a waterproof 
coat to school and a sun hat and sun cream (when the weather is warm enough) so that they can take part 

in our outdoor activities. Please label each item with your child’s name. 
 
If you require any further information, or have any queries or concerns about your child, please do not 

hesitate to speak to me. 
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic Summer Term! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Phillips 
 
 
 
 


